
From: abiram Tharamaratnam
Sent: 09 July 2021 11:26 
To: Caroline Sharkey <Caroline.Sharkey@merton.gov.uk> 
Cc: Licensing <Licensing@merton.gov.uk>; Elizabeth Macdonald 
<Elizabeth.Macdonald@merton.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Appeal for Tesco  

 

Hi there 

Thanks for getting back to me my details are 

Name: Abiram Tharamaratnam  

I have added a sample of a drink and drive problem that occurred on my road which 

happened only last week but this occurs on a daily basis which just creates havoc for us 

which why I would like to again appeal for Tesco to not come in the neighbourhood thanks  

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gqApc2E8Yco 

 

Dear sir/ madam 

I am resident at Mitcham, I have got to know that near my house a Tesco is going to be coming at 

Sandham House CR43TD. 

I am not very happy as there is already three 4 local shops on Church Road as well as that there is a 

Asda less than 5 minutes walking distance for here as well as that there is also a Sainsbury about 3 

minutes driving distance. I am appealing for the Tesco to no come here because there is already a lot 

of problems in the area due to alcohol and drugs so there is a lot of people giving problems and if the 

Tesco comes it will mean more havoc on the streets as the Tesco has a license to sell alcohol till 

11pm. Another reason I would not like Tesco to come this place is that there is a lot of traffic already 

on this road especially in the morning and evening as people commute to work and on top of this there 

are two schools on the road which adds to more traffic, so therefore I would like my residential area to 

be quiet as possible and bringing this Tesco will make it more louder. 

Thanks 
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